UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
THE SCHOOL OF LAW
LAWRENCE

December 16, 1942,

Deer Dr. Allen:

Please be assured that your fine fraternity
and my respect for you will maeke my early return to our
happy relationships here something to look forwerd to
and cherish during the trying times ahead.,

With kindest person2l regards and best wishes
to you and yours, I remain

Sincerely,

"
James glay Smith,

Professor of Law,

JBS:M

Dre Fe. Co Allen,
801 Louisiana Street,
Lawrence, Kansas,



